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Comments: Hello, As an Easterner now in the PNW, I frequent The Bob Complex often. It is a unique natural and

wild area that can easily get trampled and destroyed if use is not monitored by outfitters. The Forest Service

needs to be the advocate for the Bob, its inhabitants and visitors. Please do not enact a categorical exclusion to

renew outfitter permits, and continue annual oversight and inspections. Over-usage especially unregulated by

outfitters will lead to abuse and excess wear  and tear on the Complex. 


